Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-05-15 1:18:03 PM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-15 1:08 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

| am writing on behalf of my daughter who is an ODSP recipient and lives in an apartment
heated by electricity. She has worked very hard to reduce her heating and air conditioning use
to keep her monthly bill as low as possible. However in the last two months the electricity
charge, what she can control, has been less than 50% of her bill. The delivery charge,
regulatory charge, debt retirement charge and HST account for more than half the bill.

The rate increases that Hydro Ottawa is seeking seem to disproportionately impact citizens
trying to conserve electricity and those on low income.
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